
DENVER NORTH HIGH SCHOOL SOFTBALL HEAD COACH SARA TANI STEPS DOWN 
  

(Denver, CO) –  After six years as the Head Coach of the North High School Softball Program, 

Coach Sara Tani has made the difficult decision to step down from the head coaching 

responsibilities.    

Coach Tani assumed the leadership responsibilities during the 2014-2015 school year.  The 

softball program was reborn under Coach Tani’s leadership where she worked with students 

tirelessly so that they could be in the best position to succeed academically and athletically.  

“We truly appreciate all of Tani’s efforts over the last six school years.  Coach Tani had an 

immediate impact in the Athletic Department, the softball program, and the community. We wish 

Coach Tani the best of luck in her future endeavors,” said Assistant Principal and Athletic 

Director Kevin Bendjy. 

  

Denver North High School has begun a search for a new Head Coach for Softball  via a posting 

on the DPS website.   As we continue the search for the most highly qualified candidate, we ask 

the Viking Community to provide us with feedback via the link below regarding the skills, traits, 

and vision that the Hiring Committee should be looking for as we review applications and 

resumes.  If you plan to tryout for Softball during the official 2021 season, please also complete 

this survey so that we have your contact information for any updates: Softball Survey 

 

As it relates to RBI (summer softball) Softball sponsored by the Colorado Rockies, we are in 

need of a new coach.  The season begins on Monday, June 7.  Please contact 

kbendjy@dpsk12.net directly if you are interested.    

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KNQ27L5
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd11sy8IOVD-8ccT2Ha69UMG5eiwepRRbGDbP_ZSe5Vdbi8CA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:kbendjy@dpsk12.net

